

Newsletter No. 7

Dear Member

At the end of this newsletter you will find a list of forthcoming DPA competitions which will be sent to you from time to time. You are a registered amateur member of the DPA so we are sending you the seventh of several important DPA announcements regarding the competition scene in the UK so that you are fully informed. If you missed any of the previous Newsletters you can obtain a copy from our website at

www.dancepromotersassociation.co.uk

BOURNEMOUTH SUMMER FESTIVAL 2011

Firstly a very big "Thank You" from the Executive Committee of the Dance Promoters Association for your tremendous support for the Bournemouth Summer Festival. A great Festival with the PAVILION BALLROOM in Bournemouth packed to capacity for each and every session. Many thanks to you all and we hope that you enjoyed the weekend. Next year the festival takes place from Thursday 5th July to Sunday 8th July 2012. PUT THE DATES IN YOUR DIARY.

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT DPA AMATEUR DIVISION MEMBERS OPEN MEETING

The Executive Mangement Committee of the Dance Promoters' Association invite all its

Amateur Division Members to an Open Meeting to be held on

THURSDAY 10TH NOVEMBER 2011 at 2.30pm

At The Rowood Suite, The Land Rover Sports & Social Club,

Billsmore Green, SOLIHULL, B92 9LN

We want to have your views - We want to have your involvement

It would be very helpful if all members would let the DPA Secretary (David Trueman) know

by e-mail of they intend to attend. David can be contacted at

dpasecretary@googlemail.com

E-MEMBERSHIP CARDS

Everyone has been sent their membership number on an e-membership card by e-mail and if you have not received this please contact us by e-mail at: dpaenquiry@googlemail.com and we will send as soon as possible. We would like to take this oportunity of expressing our thanks for the support you have given to the new Amateur Division of the Dance Promoters' Association. We will continue to keep you informed of future developments. If you have any questions or worries please write to the above e-mail and we will do our very best to give you

We are closing this newsletter from the DPA with the next month's list of DPA competitions in the UK. Further future events can be obtained from our website at www.dancepromotersassociation.co.uk

an answer.

Enjoy your dancing.

If you have any questions please contact a member of the Management Executive Committee of the Dance Promoters' Association who are

Nigel Horrocks (Chairman). Email: dpachairman@gmail.com
David Trueman (Secretary). Email: dpasecretary@googlemail.com
Jackie Conway (Treasurer). Email: dpatreasurer@googlemail.com
John Leach. Email: editor@dance-news.co.uk
Mark Lunn. Email: dpachairpersonsouth@gmail.com
David Douglass. Email: susan390franklin@btinternet.com
Robert Barley. Email: dpasecretarywaleswest@gmail.com
Derrick Squires. Telephone: 01708 740707
Richard Hopkins. Email: dpachairpersonwaleswest@gmail.com

ALL GENERAL ENQUIRIES SHOULD BE ADDRESSED TO dpaenquiry@googlemail.com

Margaret Redmond. Email: dpachairpersonnorth@gmail.com Stan Page (Honorary President). Telephone 0121 453 1351

Newsletter issued to Amateur Members of the Dance Promoters' Association by the Management Executive Committee of the Dance Promoters' Association.





Chairman: Nigel Horrocks, PO Box No 166, Manchester, M28 2YX

Telephone: 0161 728 4939 E-mail: dpachairman@googlemail.com

Treasurer: Jackie Conway Hon, President: Stan Page









Members' Future Competitions

Sunday 6th November

Jeannette Winter - Drill Hall, Horsham - 01403 268 674 Robert Barley - Lydney Town Hall - 07966 791 432

Monday 7th - Sunday 13th November

Fred Bijster - Assen, Holland - +31 (0)521 592 071

Saturday 12th November

Warren Bullock and Jane Phillips - Wombourne Civic Centre, Wolverhampton - 01902 897 900

Sunday 13th November

Philip Wylie - Ocean Ballroom, Spa Complex Scarborough - 01895 632 143 Richardz Dance Promotions - The Jaguar, Birmingham - 0121 453 4142

Thursday 17th - Sunday 19th November

Sandra Wilson - Empress Ballroom, Wintergardens, Blackpool - 01253 625 252

Friday 25th - Sunday 27th November

Darren Park and Katle Dimbleby - The Norbreck Castle Hotel, Blackpool - 01902 725943

Sunday 27th November

Tom, Pat and Bruce Lait - Rushmere Sports Club, Ipswich - 07889 723358 Avon ADC - Somerset Hall, Portishead - 0117 971 0871 / 0117 977 1546 / 07876 752965

Saturday 3rd - Monday 5th December

World Dance Council Amateur League - Disney Land Paris - 07713 258 852

Sunday 4th December

Jeannette Winter - Drill Hall, Horsham - 01403 268 674

Sunday 18th December

Philip Wylle and Pam Peters - Thistle London Heathrow Hotel - 01895 632 143

Why not join the Dance Promoters' Association? Details from any Executive Committee Member

Executive Committee: Nigel Horrocks, John Leach, Margaret Redmond, David Douglass, Derrick Squires, Robert Barley, Richard Hopkins, Jackie Conway, Mark Lunn, David Trueman.